
Theophylline & Phenobarbital testing change

➢Starting 9/1/2022, Testing for Theophylline 

and Phenobarbital serum levels will be 

performed at Downtown Campus.  

➢Any samples drawn at Community Campus 

will be transported to Downtown Campus

for testing to be completed.

For questions, please contact the Chemistry Department (464-4459)

➢There is no change to ordering of these tests in Epic (Theophylline level;  

LAB35 and Phenobarbital level; LAB30) nor is there a change to the collection 

process for these labs.
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